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Dear Applicant,  
 
Thank you for your interest in the PRIDE by the Beach Youth Leadership Development 
Program. PRIDE by the Beach, a program and event of the North County LGBTQ 
Resource Center, has partnered with Project Youth to bring a development program for 
those interested in building a resume, learning more about event management, developing 
skills, meeting friends, and help put on one of Oceanside’s three largest festivals, PRIDE 
by the Beach.  
 
Please read over the attached program details, attend the Leadership Summit on February 
23, 2019 and meet Director Lisa Nava in person. At the Summit, you can ask questions and 
learn more about this year’s PRIDE Festival and how you can be part of it.  
 
If you are selected for the program, you can expect to have a supportive environment in 
which to grow as a leader, have a lot of FUN, collaborate, and get a lot accomplished! 
When you finish the program, we will provide you with a letter of recommendation, which 
you might use for future job applications; a letter of completion; and, if your school 
requires, a letter that details your service hours.  
 
Please make sure you include everything in your application!  

• Complete volunteer application 
• Letter of Intent—tell us why you are interested in PRIDE by the Beach, including 

which area of development you would like to focus on.  
• Be available on September 28 and October 12, 2019. 
• Include your availability and the time you have available to invest in the program 

 
 
I am look forward to working with you,  
 
 
 
 
Lisa Nava 
PRIDE Director 
 
 
 
 




